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Dear Parents, 

The closure of schools due to COVID-19 is bringing challenges to many aspects of daily life, including 
scheduling and planning for the future. UCPS staff are working to minimize disruptions to the best of our 
ability. 

The preschool program is committed to providing a high quality early education experience for students 
and your interest in the peer pal program helps us do that.  

We have received your peer pal application and want to assure you that our process will continue as 
soon as we are able to be back in school.  We plan to screen children whenever school is in session, and 
will contact you as soon as we are certain of our start date. 

I know that you are anxious to have a plan in place for your child; however, we cannot move forward 
with the screening process unless we are in a position to complete screenings face to face. Please bear 
with us and know that we will communicate our screening dates as soon as we can.  

 

Wishing you well, 

Donna Brown 

Preschool Disabilities Coordinator 
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